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Folk Alliance International highly recommends supporting and using the vision care 
services of Sight & Sound (501c3). They have provided free state of the art vision 
care, free glasses, sunglasses, readers and frames for our conference attendees for 
the several years. They also provide free vision referrals and comprehensive medical 
exams for those with more serious conditions outside of our events at medical clinics 
around the country. Most recipients of their service are musicians who do not have 
the funds for adequate eye care or other medical services.  
 
We have received numerous letters of thanks and praise for providing Sight & Sound 
services. One recipient of their services stated, “you may have just helped to save 
my vision. I am forever grateful.” 
 
It our pleasure to work with them over the years, and we will continue request their 
services in the future. They also work with The Recording Academy's charity 
MusiCares and the International Blue Music Association.  
 
Any funding you provide allows them to purchase diagnostic equipment, glasses, 
and helps cover their travel and accommodations expenses for doctors and 
volunteers at their mobile vision clinics. They are strictly a volunteer operation with 
no salaries and all funds go directly to providing vision care to those in need.  
Mark and Amy Lindsey, the founders of Sight & Sound, have a true passion to serve 
others and love supporting the music industry. We encourage you to donate and 
support Sight & Sound so they may continue to provide free eye care services to 
those in need. Thanks for your consideration and please contact us with any 
questions you may have about this organization.  
 
Best,  
 
 
 
Jennifer Roe 
Director of Operations 


